
  

  

                                                                                   August 2017                                  

Dear Pastor and Church Family,     

                                  

We are so excited to finally be on full time deputation!  God has blessed 
tremendously while we have been on the road.  He has provided all our 
needs and blessed us with “little extras” along the way.  Thank you for all 
your prayers and support.  

Since our last update, the Lord has increased our support by 11%, for 
which we are very thankful. We have had some great meetings, including 
churches in New Mexico, Arizona, Missouri, Ohio, Kentucky, Tennessee, 
Alabama and Texas.  What’s more, the Lord has provided scheduled 
meetings through the end of this year and on into 2018. Needless to say, 
we are staying busy in travel, but also in prayer and His Word. He is    
taking great care of us each step of the way.  And God is able to make all 
grace abound toward you; that ye, always having all sufficiency in all 
things, may abound to every good work: II Corinthians 9:8 

We just finished up a mission conference at Central Baptist Church in 
Amarillo, Texas.  We had a great time while we were there!  We love the 
people at Central!  They really have a love for others and a heart for 
souls.  We are so happy that they have partnered with us in the ministry.   

While we were in Amarillo we were able to spend time with Bro. and Mrs. 
Hermanson and their family.  They have a nearby church in the town of 
Borger.  We had a great time with this sweet family!  I was able to help  
the men put in a new water heater at the church.  On Saturday, we were 
able to go soul winning with them, and Miss Ginger spoke at their first 
ladies meeting that afternoon.  We are so blessed to meet new friends 
that have the same heart for the things of God. 

Please continue to pray for us as we are in New Mexico now and will be 
continuing to travel eastward across the United States.  We are not    
planning on returning back home until March 2018.  Our prayer is that we 
will quickly raise the remainder of our support by then. 

For His Glory, 

Todd and Ginger Steele 
 

Todd and Ginger Steele 

 

 

 

 

Sending Church:   

Trinity Baptist Church   

2212 N. Davis Dr.         

Arlington, Texas 76012    

817-460-7940 

 

Contact Information:   

    7-s Ministries     

Steele.7sministries 
@outlook.com   

www.7sministries.org    
817-298-4031 

 Growth of our financial 

support 

 A 3/4 ton pick up truck 

to pull our travel trailer 

 Wisdom and guidance 

as we continue to 

schedule meetings 

 Protection and health as 

we travel 

 That we may be a   

blessing to others and a 

faithful witness for Christ 

as we travel 


